23 October 2008

To whom it may concern

The Hellenic Club was first introduced to the CellarControl Technology in April 2008, Although we
were skeptical at first, we were interested in the potential savings CellarControl had to offer while
keeping our beer at top quality. We pride ourselves on exceptional beer quality and are determined
to maintain our high standards.

in the months following instaliation, we monitored our beer quality and were pleased to see that
there was no decrease in the guality of our beer and that our high standards had been maintained.

Since the installation of the CellarControl system we have been able to clean our beer lines every 6
weeks rather than every week, saving us on beer wastage, chemical usage and labour - while
maintaining our high beer quality. Qur savings have been greater than our monthly rental payments
for the system and we are very pleased we installed CellarControl on our premises,

We have found the CellarControl system to be a worthwhile investment and have since
recommended it to other clubs in Canberra.
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George Kazias
Beverage Manager
Hellenic Club of Canberra



